
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2021  
 
Dear TPx Customer,  
 
You are receiving this notice because Internet Access from TPx will be impacted by a rate change 
effective on or after October 30, 2021. Internet Access increases vary based on bandwidth volume as 
shown below.     
 
Please refer questions to your account manager or to customercare@tpx.com. 
 

Service Description Price Increase 
Amount 

Ethernet Access <1.5 Mbps $35 
Ethernet Access 1.5-2 Mbps $39 
Ethernet Access 3-9 Mbps $43 
Ethernet Access 10-15 Mbps $47 
Ethernet Access 20-90 Mbps $51 
Ethernet Access 100 Mbps + $55 

 
Sincerely, 
The TPx Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 


